
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
College	Tuesday:		
Wear	your	college	gear!	
	

beverlyhighlights.com	
	
Fridays	are	Norman	Pride	Days!	
Wear	your	ORANGE	and	BLACK!	
Go	Normans!	

	
If	you	DO	NOT	have	a	2014‐2015	BHHS	parking		
permit,	you	CANNOT	park	anywhere	on	campus.		
NO	exceptions!	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Complimentary	custom	mouth	guards	are	available	for	all	BHHS	athletes.	Please	contact	the	office	of	Dr.	Douglas	Galen	at	
(310)	855‐1000	to	arrange	your	appointment.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Please	 join	 Sandra	 Tsing	 Loh	 writer,	 radio	 personality,	 and	 actress	 for	 a	 discussion	 of	 her	 latest	 hysterically	 funny	 and	 painfully	 real	
memoir,The	Madwoman	in	the	Volvo(title	is	linked).	Cheryl	Strayed,	author	of	Wild	says“The	Madwoman	in	the	Volvo	reads	like	a	weekend	
away	with	 the	 best	 friend	 you	 ever	 had—blazingly	 vulnerable,	 scorchingly	 smart,	 and	 funny	 as	 hell.	 It’s	 both	 an	 intimate	 portrait	 of	 one	
woman	as	she	approaches	menopause	and	a	full‐throated	cultural	howl	about	what	it	means	to	be	female	and	forty	or	fifty	or	sixty	something	
in	America	 today.	 I	was	 filled	with	recognition	as	 I	 read	the	book’s	 first	pages	and	 flooded	with	gratitude	by	 the	end.	 .	 .	 .	A	beautiful	book	
you’re	going	to	miss	after	you’ve	read	the	last	page.”	(Cheryl	Strayed).	
Don't	miss	this	rare	opportunity	to	read	and	discuss	The	Madwoman	in	the	Volvowith	the	woman	who	wrote	it.		
	

WednesdAY, November 26, 2014 
	
 
 Attention	All	Students		

Parking	On	Campus!!!	
	
 You	must	park	in	your	assigned	spot.	

PROHIBITED	AREAS:		
‐	Visitor	and	Staff	Lots	
‐	Reserved	spaces:		
LOT	B	1‐5	
LOT	C	223‐228	
LOT	PE	260‐270	and	273‐277	
	

 You	must	have	your	permit	visible	and	posted	in	the	
REAR	VIEW	mirror	(not	flipped	over	nor	behind	
another	permit)	

	
 DID	SOMEONE	PARK	IN	YOUR	SPOT?	

Report	it	to	Campus	Security	or	to	House	B	either:	
1) In	person;	or	
2) By	email	to	mbuckley@bhusd.org	

When	you	report	this,	be	sure	to	IDENTIFY	the	
car	in	your	spot	(make,	model,	color)	and	the	
BHHS	parking	pass	number	(if	it	has	one).	

	
 You	may	be	subject	to	a	ticket/fine	if	you	violate	any	

of	the	above	rules!	

SCHEDULE	FOR	THE	WEEK	
	
Monday:	Regular	Schedule		
Tuesday:	Regular	Schedule	
Wednesday:	Regular	Schedule	
Thursday:	Holiday	(no	school)	
Friday:	Holiday	(no	school)	
	

SCHEDULE	FOR	NEXT	WEEK		
(Monday,December	1	–	Friday,	Decemer	5)	

	
Monday:	Regular	Schedule		
Tuesday:	Regular	Schedule	
Wednesday:	Regular	Schedule	
Thursday:	Regular	Schedule	
Friday:	Regular	Schedule	
	

 



Julie	Goler,	Honors	English	teacher	and	book	group	facilitator	what	will	moderate	what	will	be	a	fun	and	lively	discussion.		
	
Thursday,	January	29,	7	PM 	Space	is	limited	and	reservations	are	required.	Please	email	bhhsbookevent@gmail.com	to	reserve	your	
space. 	
	
Community	Service	Opportunity!	Amir	Kashfi's	Eagle	Scout	project	 is	 on	Saturday,	November	29	 from	9am‐5pm	 at	 the	 Greystone	
Mansion	Demonstration	Gardens.	We	will	be	renovating	a	part	of	the	garden	used	to	grow	food	that	is	donated	to	charity.			905	Loma	Vista	Dr.	
Beverly	Hills.	Free	Parking.	Lunch	will	be	served.	Thank	you	to	CHIPOTLE	for	donating.	Call	or	email	Amir	Kashfi	for	questions	or	to	RSVP.	
310‐613‐3930.	kash.amir@yahoo.com.	
	
On	Saturday,	Dec.	13	and	Sunday,	Dec.	14,	from	9AM‐5PM,	 in	the	Salter	Family	Theater,	renowned	Stunt	Director,	Andy	Armstrong	
(Amazing	Spiderman,	Planet	of	the	Apes,	IRobot)	will	be	giving	a	2	day	master	seminar	on	stunt	coordinating	and	directing	action.	 	This	
event	is	open	free	of	cost	to	BHHS	staff,	as	well	as	advanced	BHHS	students	who	are	interested	in	committing	to	both	days	of	the	seminar.		To	
reserve	a	seat,	or	find	out	more	information	about	the	even,	please	contact	Michael	McCartney	at	mmccartney@bhusd.org.		We're	thrilled	to	
be	holding	this	event	at	BHHS!	
	
Amazing	Career	Offerings	at	Beverly	High	‐	CTE	Info	Night	December	4th!		Did	you	know	that	we	have	a	Sports	Medicine	course	which	is	
a	UC	Approved	Physical	Science	offering	and	which	culminates	with	a	professional	Sports	Medicine		level	1	certificate?		Did	you	know	that	you	
could	produce	music	in	our	2x	week	after	school	Audio	Production	lab	with	state	of	the	art	software?		Or	that	you	can	take	Psychology	which	
is	also	a		UC	Approved	Science	Elective?	Or	that	you	could	compete	in	TV	or	Radio	Broadcasting	or	Marketing?		Or	that	you	can	learn	to	be	a	
chef	catering	events	through	our	Culinary	Arts	program?		Or	that	Beverly	High's	Administration	of	Justice	class	is	geared	for	those	of	you	
interested	in	law	or	law	enforcement?		If	you	would	like	to	pursue	one	of	these	amazing	offering	and	career	pathways,	come	with	your	
parents	to	our	information	evening	on	Thursday,	December	4	from	7:00	pm	to	8:00	pm	(BHHS	Student	Cafeteria,	3rd	Floor).		Some	of	
the	courses	are	available	this	coming	second	semester	and	have	flexible	hours	(e.g.,	lunch,	after	school).		We	will	gather	for	a	broad	overview	
of	our	BHHS	ROP	course	offerings,	and	then	break	out	into	smaller	groups,	designed	to	provide	information	for	current	parents	about	all	of	
the	second	semester	competitions	and	activities,	as	well	as	course	overviews	for	prospective	students	or	their	parents.	Representatives	from	
each	of	these	courses	(Audio	Production,	Administration	of	Justice,	Culinary	Arts,	Sports	Medicine,	Sports	Marketing,	DECA	Marketing	Club,	
Psychology,	KBEV's	Broadcasting	and	Production	Courses,	Robotics,	Entrepreneurship)	will	be	present.		For	information	regarding	the	
evening,	please	contact	Cindy	Dubin,	Director	ROP/CTE	at	cdubin@bhusd.org.	
	
Please	come	support	BHHS	Dance	Company	at	Fatburger	Beverly	Hills	(474	N	Beverly	Drive)	on	Thursday,	December	4th	from	4:00‐
8:30	pm.	A	percentage	of	proceeds	will	benefit	BHHS	DCO.	Dine	in	or	take	out.	Please	mention	BHHS	DCO.	
	
New	Office	Work	Job	Posting	as	of	11/17:	Local	insurance	agency	is	looking	for	a	student	with	a	minimum	GPA	of	3.2	to	perform	various	
office	tasks	(scanning	documents	into	client	management	system;	downloading/attaching	documents,	sending	out	mail);	assisting	owner	in	
small	personal	administrative	oriented	matters	in	the	office	as	well.		Office	is	looking	for	student	comfortable	with	computers	and	technology.		
Starting	compensation	is	$11.	If	you	are	interested,	email	Cindy	Dubin	at	cdubin@bhusd.org	with	your	resume	attached	(NO	TYPOS!)	and	
also	leave	a	copy	of	it	with	Ms.	Dubin	in	the	Career	Center	(Room	292)	or	in	the	bottom	row	of	the	plastic	wall	boxes	to	the	right	of	the	Career	
Center	door	 if	 the	center	 is	closed	(in	the	folder	marked	"Job	Resumes").	The	agency	is	 located	at	the	corner	of	Beverly	Drive	and	Gregory	
Way.		
	
Looking	for	an	Internship?	The	City	of	Beverly	Hills	has	a	wonderful	internship	program	and	welcomes	high	school	students.	Apply	for	one	
with	the	City	of	Beverly	Hills	by	taking	the	following	two	steps:	1)	Ask	a	teacher	or	counselor	to	send	Cindy	Dubin	at	cdubin@bhusd.org	an	
email	 recommending	 you;	 and	 2)	 Send	 your	 name,	 cell	 phone	 number,	 and	 resume	 (NO	 typos)	 to	 Cindy	 Dubin	 an	 email	 at	
cdubin@bhusd.org.	The	subject	 line	of	your	email	 should	be	 "Interested	 in	City	of	Beverly	Hills	 Internship"	and	you	can	 indicate	 in	your	
email	with	which	department	you	might	like	to	intern.	To	help	you	decide	what	department	would	be	a	good	fit	for	you,	here	is	a	list	of	the	10	
departments,	along	with	a	short	description	of	the	type	of	work	done	therein.		We	are	so	excited	to	work	with	the	City	to	place	our	students	in	
these	 wonderful	 positions	 right	 here	 in	 our	 own	 backyard!	 For	 questions	 contact	 Cindy	 Dubin,	 Career	 Center	 Room	 292,	 at	
cdubin@bhusd.org.		
	
	IT	(cable	television,	computers/tech)	
	Capital	Assets	(real	estate	related)	
	Administrative	 Services	 (financial,	 office)	 City	 Clerk	 (preparation	 for	 council	 meetings)	 Community	 Development	 (building	 and	 safety;	
planning	commission)	Community	Services	(Parks	and	Recreation,	Human	Resources	(work	supporting	the	homeless),	Library)	Fire	(fire	and	
administrative)	 Police	 (in	 the	 field	 and	 administrative)	 Policy	 Management	 (admin	 with	 the	 city	 manager)	 Public	 Works	 (water,	
transportation)	
	
WANTED:		Peer	Tutors	who	can	volunteer	after	school	(3:00	to	4:00	or	4:00	to	5:00)!		Please	email	Cindy	Dubin	at	cdubin@bhusd.org	if	
you	are	available.			
	
After	school	Peer	Tutoring	in	Room	292	the	Career	Center	(NOTE	NEW	LOCATION).		It	will	be	available	Mondays‐Thursdays	3pm	‐	4pm	
and	4	‐	5pm.	Contact	Cindy	Dubin	if	you	have	any	questions	at	cdubin@bhusd.org	
	
The	Bosse	Library	at	BHHS	is	looking	for	Student	Library	Assistants	to	work	one	hour	per	day.	If	you	are	interested,	please	complete	an	
application	and	meet	with	Miss	Boyarsky.	
	
The	BHHS	Bosse	Library	has	U.S.	Postal	Service		“forever”	postage	stamps	for	sale	–	they	are	$.60	each.	
	
Have	you	ever	wanted	 to	save	 the	environment?	Do	you	 throw	out	 those	empty	 ink	and	 toner	cartridges	?	Do	you	want	 to	help	
alumni?	Well	now	you	can!	Save	the	environment	by	bringing	in	your	used	empty	ink	and	toner	cartridges.	So,	Stop	by	House	A	to	drop	
them	off.	All	cartridges	will	be	reused	and	the	funds	raised	will	go	to	a	Beverly	Alum's	college	tuition.	Its	a	win	win!!		
	



 

 

 

Yearbooks	are	on	sale!		Buy	your	book	today	for	$110	and	save	$40!	Visit	jostensyearbooks.com	to	buy	with	credit	card,	or	bring	$110	cash	
or	check	to	the	student	store	to	secure	your	book	today.	Don't	miss	the	chance	to	buy	your	book	at	the	lowest	price.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
All	Student	Athletes!	Purchase	your	ASB	and	transportation	fees	in	the	Student	Store.	Make	checks	payable	to	Beverly	Hills	High	School.	
	
Cross	Country	Boys	&	Girls		
Saturday,	Nov.	29	CIF	State	Finals	Woodward	Park,	Fresno	TBA	
	
Boys	Lacrosse	Update:	

1) There	will	be	an	information	meeting	on	Monday,	November	24	at	lunch	in	Coach	Kobe’s	classroom	(s304).	We	will	discuss	the	
paperwork	needed	before	tryouts,	2nd	semester	scheduling,	and	various	team	issues.	Lunch	will	be	provided.	

2) Tryout	Dates:	You	do	not	need	to	attend	both	dates.	
a. Saturday,	December	6	from	10am‐11am	on	the	upper	practice	field.	
b. Monday,	December	8		from	3:30‐4:40pm	on	the	upper	practice	field.	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
New	IAT	Peer	Tutoring	Club.	We	are	pleased	to	announce	that	we	have	formed	an	IAT	Club	as	part	of	our	regular	Peer	Tutoring	program.	
So	in	addition	to	tutoring	in	all	subjects,	come	by	on	Wednesdays	in	particular	if	you'd	like	to	have	some	extra	help	in	IAT	along	with	some	
other	IAT	students.	Contact	Cindy	Dubin,	ROP/CTE	Director,	cdubin@bhusd.org	 if	you	have	any	questions.	Lunch	tutoring	will	be	available	
most	weeks	from	Monday	to	Thursday.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Seniors:	Class	of	2015	Diploma	Request	If	you	have	not	already	done	so	please	fill	out	your	diploma	request.	Your	diploma	will	be	printed	
from	this	request.	Diplomas	are	legal	documents	and	your	full	legal	name	should	appear	on	it.	tinyurl.com/BHHSdiplomarequest	
	
Seniors:	The	College	Tuesday	Workshops	scheduled	for	November	are	cancelled	and	are	being	replaced	with	college	essay	&	application	
review	sessions.	Seniors	can	sign	up	on	the	sign‐up	sheet	that	is	on	the	college	center	door.	The	Senior	will	have	a	20‐minute	review	session	
which	will	take	place	during	lunch	and	all	throughout	November.		
	
Senior	Panoramic	Picture	has	been	changed	to	Wednesday,	December	3	at	8:00	a.m.	on	the	BHHS	football	field.	
	
	
	
	
	


